
UNITED STATES ARMY CADET COMMAND

SUMMARY: On March 20th, 2024, Cadets from the JROTC Program Staff participated in an Inspection from the CMCSS DAI Office as part of the 
JROTC Program of Accreditation (JPA).  The JPA Team, comprised of COL (R) Lightner, CSM (R) Perry, MSG (R) Brown, and UT Representative, 
Mr. Kent Maddox were presented briefings on the Battalions Continuous Improvement Plan and Service Learning Projects.  Additionally the 
inspectors completed Cadet Portfolio interviews, conducted an Platoon in-ranks inspection and evaluated a Color Guard performance.  The 

program scored a 99.13% on the overall inspection and continued to qualify for their Honor Unit with Distinction status.

WHO: RHS “Hawks” JROTC Battalion

WHAT: Staff Assistance Visit

WHEN: 20 March 2024

WHERE: Rossview High School, Clarksville, TN

WHY: To evaluate the Cadet Battalion Staff’s 
preparation and readiness as part of the 
JROTC Program of Accreditation (JPA) 
Inspection

OUTCOMES: Cadet applied the values of 
Leadership, Teamwork, Character and 
Student Achievement during this event.

To learn more information about the Hawk Battalion, 
scan the QR Code or visit our website at: 

https://thehawkbattalion.wixsite.com/jrotc

https://thehawkbattalion.wixsite.com/jrotc

